
                                                              

Toilet Policy for Children 

 

At Happy Days Day Nursery, we adhere to each child having the right to privacy 

• A member of staff will always supervise the children. 

• Encourage the children to use the toilets themselves. 

• Every Toilet has a lock on it: this can be reached by members of staff, 

please encourage the children to use the lock. 

• Encourage all children to wash their hands and put drying cloths in the 

bin. 

• If a child needs additional support i.e. if child has wheel chair, then two 

members of staff must be present. 

Children are to be taken to the toilet by the child’s key person wherever 

possible. Remember, toileting times provide an opportunity to give key children 

lots of adult interaction positively impacting on their development and 

attachments with adults.  
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